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My admiration and appreciation for the Adams Elementary staff  grows 
by leaps and bounds each day as they work tirelessly to connect with 
students, learn new skills, and engage in remote learning.  While we 
may not be in the school building this May, there are still things we can 
do to show our gratitude during Teacher Appreciation Week.   Below 
are some simple suggestions that cost no money, but would brighten up 
any teacher’s day.   If you would like to mail a letter or card to you 
teacher at the school we will be sure to get it to them.                       
The school address is: 805 Cary Towne Blvd.  Cary, NC 27511 

Monday, May 6: Send your teacher a “silly face "selfie to start their week with a smile! 
Tuesday, May 7: Send your teacher a compliment. 

Wednesday, May 8: Send your teacher your favorite joke to make them laugh! 
Thursday, May 9: Send your teacher a nice poem or note of thanks. 

Friday, May 10: Send your teacher a cute/fun GIF, meme, or video clip. 

SCHOOLS CLOSED! 
Governor Cooper recently announced that all public 
school buildings will remain closed for the rest of the 

school year. As a result Adams will remain closed for the 
remainder of this school year for in-person instruction. 
Our students and staff will continue with remote learn-

ing and teleworking for the remainder of the school year.  
The last  day of remote learning for Track 1 will be June 
4th, and for Tracks  2,3, and 4 it will be June 11th. We 

are making plans now regarding personal item pickups, 
spring picture pickup, 5th Grade recognition and other 

end of year activities.  We will communicate details with 
families once they are finalized.  

VIRTUAL 
FIELD 
DAY 

Be on the 

lookout!  

Ms. Crutcher will be sending out 

virtual field day instructions on 

the Specialist Choice Board May 

11th.  Join in the fun, even 

though you’re at home.  

Grading & Report Cards 

The North Carolina Board of Education has provided schools with the following guidelines  

regarding grading.   Students will receive no final grade in K-5.  Instead of a final grade, 

teachers will provide year-end feedback for students regarding learning from the school 

year.  Adams Elementary & WCPSS are working to iron out logistics of this guidance as we 

move towards the close of this school year.  You will be updated in the coming weeks with 

specifics regarding report cards and end of year feedback/grades. 


